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Our taxes are already way too high. Please do not try to initiate/pass any measure 

that will increase our property taxes. The cost goes up every year as it is, and it will 

force us out of our own home at some point. We are approaching a point in our lives, 

where we will be on fixed incomes (Social Security).  Taxes must be frozen at a fixed 

rate, or we will eventually be homeless. 


